
 

 
 

 
 
28 October 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
We would like to invite you to a ten minute Parent Consultation Meeting with your child’s class teacher on Wednesday 

6th or Thursday 7th November. The purpose of this time is to celebrate your child’s successes and discuss your child’s 

learning, next steps and how we can support your child together. Please arrive beforehand as your child’s learning 

books will be available for you to enjoy and comment on.  

 

Following feedback from last year, we are continuing with the sign-up system to support parents to choose a required 

time to suit you. We are not closing the school early but hope you can support teachers by keeping to your agreed 

time on the two days we are offering for appointments. Please take the time to sign up to a slot as it is important for 

us to meet with all parents to share key information early in the school year.  

 

The sign up sheets will be available outside the office reception from Tuesday 29th October for you to complete the 

day and time suitable for you to attend.  If you are unable to get to school to complete this then please telephone the 

office and Mrs Uren will be able to book you a slot. 

 

 

If you have any queries please contact the office. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Susannah Storey  
Headteacher 
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